

Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu>

### Tues Wed Fri Help! Spring Lunch Volunteers

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu\_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Thu, Mar 17, 2022 at 2:00 PM



# **Thurston Elementary PTO**

## **Call for Spring Lunch Volunteers**

## Tuesdays, Wednesday and Fridays!

Hello Thurston Family!

Thank you to all who continue to serve or have signed up to serve for the first time!

We are still in need of volunteers for **Tuesdays**, **Wednesdays and Fridays**. If you are able to spare an hour (12:15 pm - 1:15 pm (12-1 pm on Early Release Wednesdays)), the kids and staff would be extremely grateful! See Thurston life, love and laughter in action!

For the first 30 minutes: 5th graders + 3rd graders + 1st graders play while the younger kiddos receive focused lunch supervision by staff and teachers.

For the final 30 minutes: 4th graders + 2nd graders + Kindergartners get their time to run around and enjoy the open spaces and fresh air!

If you are able to sign up for multiple days or just one or two, we are grateful for your time!

#### **SIGN UP HERE!**

#### **Contact Us**



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com



Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.